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What has Year 4/5 been up to? 

 

 

In our English lessons year 4/5 have been studying The Odyssey and learning all about 

epic adventure stories. This week they have written some amazing soliloquys in role as 

Odysseus. We imagined what it would be like to be struck in the cave with the cyclops 

and we wrote a soliloquy detailing our escape plans. When then performed these to 

each other outside.  

In design and technology year 4/5 have started their pop-up book unit. We began by 

exploring existing pop-up books and discussing our design criteria, audience and 

purpose. We then moved on to exploring different ways of creating pop-up designs.  

 



*Uniform and Cake Sale Friday 29th September!*   

Join us in the playground after pick-up for tasty cakes and the 

chance to stock up on all the uniform items your kids sneakily 

outgrew during the holidays. 

 

Please remember we are NUT FREE!  

 

We are closed to donations at the moment, but please let your class PTA rep know if you 

can help on the day!   

 

 
*Help with uniforms* 

 
We have a lot of good quality second-hand uniforms at St Jude’s. 

 
We know kids grow quickly and that uniforms can be expensive. 

 
Anyone who needs a hand with replacing uniform items can use our free uniform service. 
Simply tell your class teacher which items you need and what size. Our uniform team will 

collect what you've ordered and leave it with your kid's bag to be taken home. 
 

 
*Easyfundraising* 

 
Help us get September off to a great start for St Jude's by signing up to support us for 

FREE on Easy Fundraising.  
 

You can raise donations whenever you shop online with over 7,500 brands including John 
Lewis & Partners, eBay, Argos, M&S and more.  

 
Plus, once you've raised your first £5, easyfundraising will double it!  

 
Sign up today - it will make a BIG difference to us over the coming months:  

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/stjudesprimaryschoolhernehill/WJBJLX/c2s/
KuPMmkmc/CR043/whatsapp 

 

Message from the PTA 

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/stjudesprimaryschoolhernehill/WJBJLX/c2s/KuPMmkmc/CR043/whatsapp
https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/stjudesprimaryschoolhernehill/WJBJLX/c2s/KuPMmkmc/CR043/whatsapp


Languages Day at St Jude’s 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 26th September, it is European Day of Languages.  

On Friday 29th September we will be celebrating this as a school, and having 
Languages Day at St. Jude’s! We are a Spanish speaking school and will be 

taking the time to celebrate our language learning with different art, music and 
activities throughout the day for the children.  

If you are a Spanish speaking parent and would like to share a story with a 
class on Friday 29th September please let Miss Appleby (Reception class) know. 

As part of our celebrations we will be asking the children to dress in the 
colours of the Spanish flag (red, yellow, white or black) and for a contribution 

of £1 per child. This contribution has helped us to purchase Spanish books and 
games in the previous years and been very helpful to our languages provision. 

Please do let us know if you would like to help out in any capacity. 



Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

 

  

 

Class Five/Six 

Class Five/Six’s Friday Star is  Adwoa! 
Adwoa has been extremely kind and 
helpful this week, supporting her 
classmates with some of our learning. 
She has also shown a lot of resilience 
and enthusiasm, brilliant job Adwoa, 
keep it up! 
 
 

 
 

  

With 445 points, this week’s class dojo winners are: 

Year 2! 

You got most of your dojos this week for your  
fantastic listening - great job everyone! 
 

 
 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

Class Two’s  Friday Star is  Alistair. Alistair 
has really impressed us this week with his 
motivation in his learning! He has 
demonstrated that he is always prepared  
and tries his very best when completing tasks. 
We are very proud of you Alistair, keep up the 
brilliant effort. 

Class 4/5 

Class  Four /Five ’s  Friday  Star is Eliezejah. 
This week Eliezejah wrote the most AMAZING 
soliloquy, imagining himself as Odysseus and 
planning his escape from a cave. Well done, 
Eliezejah.  

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class Three’s Friday Star is Shanai. We 
have celebrated Shanai this week for 
being brave and working independently 
and challenging herself. 
 
 
 

 

Dojo Winners 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

Reception Friday Star is  Robyn. Robyn 
has been brilliant at settling into life at St. 
Jude’s! She is always making sure she is 
ready for listening and following 
instructions. Robyn has done so amazing 
dress up and role play as well as making 
beautiful pictures, great job Robyn! 

Class One’s Friday Star is Leila. Leila has 
been working so hard, always ready to 
learn and even showing that she is there for 
others by encouraging her peers to do their 
best. Leila has shown a very positive 
attitude and motivation to work really hard 
and learn since the very first minute of each 



 

 

 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  

 

Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 

 We work well together 

 We are prepared and helpful 

 We are resilient  

 We are there for one another 

 We celebrate each others’ success 

 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

Zaleah, Year 3 

For being  there for someone and offering 

lots of encouragement. 

Worker of the Week 

Elijah, Year 1 

For working so hard in his handwriting and 

taking all the  advice  that teachers gave 

him straightaway. 



Trips, Visits and Workshops 

Whole School—Professional Athlete Visit—Tuesday 26th September  

Year 6 Fellowship Afloat Residential Parent/Carer Talk—Tuesday 10th October, 5.30pm 

Year 5/6 -Virtual Author Talk  - Thursday 28th September  

 

Meet the Teacher—Introductory Talks 

These will be held in the school hall. 

Reception— Thursday 5th October, 5.30pm 

Year 1—Tuesday 3rd October, 5.30pm 

Year 3— Thursday 28th September, 5.30pm 

Year 5/6—Tuesday 26th September, 5.30pm 

 

Class Assemblies 

Please find the dates below; these are subject to change but we will notify you as soon as 

possible. They will be held in the school hall at 9.05am.  

Reception— Tuesday 26th March and Tuesday 2nd July  

Year 1—Tuesday 21st May and Tuesday 16th July  

Year 2— Tuesday 19th March and Tuesday 7th May 

Year 3— Tuesday 30th January and Tuesday 18th June 

Year 4/5— Tuesday 28th November and Tuesday 30th April  

Year 5/6—Tuesday 14th November and End of Year Production (date TBC) 

 

Listening Ear Project—Coffee Morning for all parents and carers 

Friday 6th October 9am-11am  - (more information to follow) 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wraparound Care  —  KG Doodles  


